
 

17th August 2023 

Hi everyone 
 

It's five weeks until Ian's final service on 3rd September.  We will be joined by one or both of 
our Presbytery ministers for the 'Service to mark the conclusion of Placement' which occurs 
before the final blessing. 
 

After worship we will move to the hall for a special 'bring pate to share morning tea' during 
which speeches will be made for Ian and Beth acknowledging their contributions to the life of 
our congregation and community for more than ten years. 
 

We invite you to contribute to the farewell preparations in any or all of the following ways: 
• donating to the farewell gift for Ian by making a transfer to the BUC account:  013-236 

8687863; please reference 'Farewell Ian' or by cash in a marked envelope as part of the 
Sunday offering 

• offering words of thanks, farewell, special moments, highlights, stories for collation into a 
book of memories 

• contributing a photo or photos for the book of memories  
 

You can send these words by email to saide.cameron@bigpond.com or write them on a card or 
other medium and give it to me directly for inclusion in the book 
 

The book will also be available during morning tea for the next four weeks for you to contribute 
personally. 
 

Please call Saide if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Saide Cameron   Kate Scull 
Congregation Secretary  Congregation Chairperson 
0407 096 743 
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